
     
        

 

 
_____________________________________________________________
          6th November 2017
   
Dear Parents,  

  
 

Class 1 & 2 Visit to see “Snow White & The Seven Dwarfs” – 18th December 2017  
 
On Monday 18th December, we are taking class 1 and 2 to see a production of 
“Snow White & The Seven Dwarfs” at The Elgiva Theatre, Chesham. 
 
The coach will leave Little Gaddesden at 11.30am and will return at 3.15pm.  If 
your child usually has a school lunch, the school will provide a packed lunch.  If 
your child usually brings sandwiches, then they will need to bring a disposable 
packed lunch and drink with them.    The cost per child will be £15.50 and we 
would be grateful if you could return the slip below with payment, no later than 
Monday 27th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Patterson/Mrs Miles/Mrs Steeds/Miss Allen 
……………………………………………………………………………………………..      
 Class 1 and 2 visit to see “Snow White &  The Seven Dwarfs” 

18th December 2017 
 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………… to travel to Watford Palace 
Theatre on Monday 18th December, to see a production of “Snow White & The 
Seven Dwarfs”. 
Please find enclosed my voluntary contribution of £15.50. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………….. (parent/guardian) 


